
DAM Club Night - 11 May 2015

1. A very warm welcome to everyone, to our new members, visitors guests and our special 
guest Roy Stevenson.

2. A special thank you to everyone who got in touch with Lynn Ward recently, and offered her 
some invaluable advice for her first ever trip to Europe. This was a truly great example of just how 
amazing our club is, and each and every member is very highly valued.

3. The chip shop runs have started on some Friday evenings. My thanks to Gordon Constable 
for organising these for us. Group rides will start from different places, so please be aware of 
exactly where to meet for each ride! I’m trying to encourage a simple system.

4. Several group rides are planned for the summer months. Full details will appear on the 
website as they become available. I also email details as well. I would urge our associates to come 
along if they possibly can as group riding can help to develop your advanced riding skills.

5. Please do read the relevant page on the website which informs about the drop off system 
and how to ride in groups

6. The Biker Down first aid and accident scene management course was really successful 
yesterday. If you would be interested in taking part in another course please let me know.


